
From: ]  
Sent: 26 February 2019 09:57 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Broomhill Avenue Greenspace 
 
I support the asset transfer of the Broomhill avenue greenspace. 
 
My reasons for this is that we as a community use the space to train and walk our dogs, let 
our children play, plant shrubbery, we used it on firework night and we also use it for cricket 
matches in the summer, I have built a snow man there and it is generally used for recreational 
fun as many of us do not have access to gardens and the sun ends the day in the front where 
the green is. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 
 
 

 

       
       
       
    

 

 




